
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 12-13-2010 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 48     +1      
8th  Grade 47     +1 
9th  Grade 53     +1 
10th Grade 44     same 
11th Grade 31     +2 
12th Grade 55     same 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

278    +5 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0       
8th  Grade 2     same       
9th  Grade 3     -1      
10th Grade 0     same      
11th Grade 1     same   
12th Grade 1     same 
Total BEA 7     -1       

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade  
8th  Grade 2     same 
9th  Grade 3     +1 
10th Grade         
11th Grade  
12th Grade  
Total BEA 5     +1 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 290       +5 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 11-1-2010 To 11-30-2010 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

8 

Skipping 3 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 



 
 
Staff Development (November 1, 2010 to November 30, 2010) 
David Edwards – District FFA 
contest 

11/3/2010 

Lindsey Kunz – District Volleyball 
meeting 

11/3/2010 

Candace Bader – K-12 Alignment 
(Reading) 

11/4/2010 

Liz Frerich – K-12 Alignment 
(Reading) 

11/4/2010 

April Blake – K-12 Alignment 
(Reading) 

11/4/2010 

Bonnie Brotherton – K-12 Alignment 
(Reading) 

11/4/2010 

Amanda Frerich – K-12 Alignment 
(Reading) 

11/4/2010 

Rhonda Marquardt – K-12 Alignment 
(Social Studies) 

11/8/2010 

Charles Marquardt – K-12 Alignment 
(Social Studies) 

11/8/2010 

Kathy Bader – K-12 Alignment 
(Social Studies) 

11/8/2010 

Scott Swilley – K-12 Alignment 
(Social Studies) 

11/8/2010 

Lisa Conoly – K-12 Alignment 
(Social Studies)  

11/8/2010 

Amanda Graham – K-12 Alignment 
(Science) 

11/9/2010 

Ralph Almanza – K-12 Alignment 
(Science) 

11/9/2010 

Troy Hibbitts – K-12 Alignment 
(Science) 

11/9/2010 

Marla Hibbitts – K-12 Alignment 
(Science) 

11/9/2010 

Marsha Swilley – K-12 Alignment 
(Science) 

11/9/2010 

Alexandra Rosas – Leaving a Clear 
Trail (ESC 20) 

11/9/2010 – 11/10/2010 

Louisa Stone – Brief Solution 
Focused Counseling – ESC 20 

11/10/2010 

Charles Marquardt – Football 
District meeting 

11/10/2010 

Greg Voyles – Football District 
meeting 

11/10/2010 

Jamie Ballew – ESC 20 Reg. Math 
Coord. Meeting 

11/12/2010 

Jamie Ballew – K-12 Alignment 
(Mathematics) 

11/15/2010 



Lindsey Kunz – K-12 Alignment 
(Mathematics)  

11/15/2010 

Chica Hernandez – K-12 Alignment 
(Mathematics) 

11/15/2010 

Eileen Allen – K-12 Alignment 
(Mathematics) 

11/15/2010 

Julie Bruce – K-12 Alignment 
(Mathematics) 

11/15/2010 

Lisa Conoly – 504 Conference 
Austin, Texas 

11/15/2010 – 11/16/2010 

Louisa Stone – Achieve Texas – CTE 
Workshop 

11/17/2010 

Yolanda Rueda – Achieve Texas – 
CTE Workshop 

11/17/2010 

David Edwards – Achieve Texas – 
CTE Workshop 

11/17/2010 

Misty Rose – Achieve Texas – CTE 
Workshop 

11/17/2010 

Lindsey Kunz – State meeting and 
State Volleyball tournament 

11/17/2010 – 11/18/2010 

Diama Flores – St. Edwards and 
Texas State University San Marcos 

11/18/2010 

Julie Bruce – Curriculum meeting 
in Sabinal  

11/18/2010 

David Edwards – FFA Area Contest 
Brenham 

11/19/2010 

Taylor,Ballew,Burks,Hibbitts,Stone
Texas Assessment Conf. -Austin 

12-1 – 12-3-2010 

  

 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
The semester is progressing very well.  I am confident that the amount of teaching and 
learning taking place is on pace to give us very good results by years end.  A group went 
to the Texas Assessment Conference and picked up a lot of good information. We also 
got from the conference that the state still has a lot of questions to answer in regard to the 
transition from TAKS to STAAR. Football, volleyball, and cross country seasons are 
over and basketball is underway.  Both boys and girls look improved and promise to be 
very competitive.  
 
The high school and junior high faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation 
for the support and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and everyone in the 
central office.  Thanks. 
 
Frank Taylor  
 


